
Visit to the Farm 

The little ones boarded Sanskriti buses with great excitement 

on 2nd December 2016, to visit a farm called Mogly farm. Our 

arrival was greeted with great warmth. The children 

displayed a great deal of enthusiasm and interest on seeing 

and identifying various farm animals.  

 Thereafter, they proceeded to the vegetable patch and saw 

various vegetable bearing plants. This was followed by an 

immensely enjoyable pony ride and a serving of light snacks.  

Our fun filled outing came to an end with a joyful ride back to 

school.  











 


